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Community input needed for Kahnawà:ke 
Cannabis Control Law Draft Regulations 

 

For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 3, Enniskó:wa/March 2020) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating 
Commission (KLCC) would like to advise the community that the Technical Drafting 
Committee is asking for input from the community regarding Draft Regulations for the 
Kahnawà:ke Cannabis Control Law. This law was enacted on December 10, 2018 by 
Mohawk Council Resolution #2/2018-2019. 
 
As per the Community Decision Making Regulations Process, various methods can be 
used to gather input from the community to draft Regulations. Notification will be sent 
out to the community when kiosks will be held at the Services Complex and at the 
Tewatohnhi’saktha lobby.  
 
Further opportunities for community input will be announced as they are scheduled. 
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For further information on the Regulations, please contact: 
Nitsénhaienhs Ross Montour or Tonya Perron 
450-632-7500, ross.monour@mck.ca or tonya.perron@mck.ca  
 
For further information on the Process, please contact: 
Leslie Skye, Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500, leslie.skye@mck.ca 
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